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Hazelton, Laura

From: Callaghan, Patricia (Councillor)

Sent: 26 November 2020 08:30

To: Hazelton, Laura; 'Peter Clapp'; Kate Hulme; Cotton, Richard (Councillor); Pietragnoli, 

Lazzaro (Councillor); Patricia Thomas

Subject: Horse Hospital Stables Market First Floor 2020/4731/P Ground Floor units 87&88 

2020/4732P

 

Laura 

 

As a local councillor who has over the years met with residents from the surrounding area to listen to their 

concerns regarding the constant late night noise nuisance and anti social behaviour, I am writing to object to 

this application. 

 

The late licence if approved will once again mean that residents are disturbed constantly and then have to 

deal with their own ‘morning after’ effects-Namely detritus left behind including human waste-after being 

kept awake in the early hours by noisy revellers returning to their cars, where they continue their socialising 

oblivious to the people actually living in the area. The present effect of antisocial behaviour from the bars 

and clubs will only be exacerbated if these venues are given a late licence.  

 

Please remember the residents many with young families, whose lives are impacted by the constant late 

night rowdy behaviour of revellers. Children who are falling behind with their educational attainment due to 

living in close proximity to an this entertainment hub.  

 

Regards  

 

Pat Callaghan 
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